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Dear Name, 

The American Rescue Plan (ARP) Higher Education Emergency Relief Funds (HEERF III) allocated funds to 
Geneva College, with a portion of the funds to be distributed directly to students as emergency financial 
aid grants to help cover expenses for any component of a student’s cost of attendance and emergency 
costs that arise due to coronavirus (such as tuition, food, housing, health care - including mental health, 
and childcare).   

Guidance from the Department of Education directed the College to place these funds in the hands of 
eligible students, prioritizing students with exceptional financial need.  You have been identified as a 
student with exceptional financial need by our Student Accounts staff.  We have allocated a 
discretionary amount of HEERF III monies to assist you with the expenses related to your cost of 
attendance at Geneva College.   

Your emergency financial aid grant amount will be $1,000.  If you have a balance on your student 
account, you may apply your emergency financial aid grant toward the payment of your student 
account.   

The College has issued you a check, and it will be held in the Student Financial Services Office in the 
lower level of Alexander Hall until you pick it up.  You may pick it up between 8 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., 
Monday through Friday.  You will need to bring a valid photo ID to pick up your check.   

When you pick up your check, you will be given the option to apply your check to your student account 
balance.  This is a voluntary option.  Students are not required to apply these funds to their student 
account balance.  To view your account balance, visit myGeneva.edu. To reiterate, these emergency 
financial aid grants are to be used to help cover expenses for any component of a student’s cost of 
attendance and emergency costs that arise due to coronavirus (such as tuition, food, housing, health 
care - including mental health and childcare).   

If you have any questions about the HEERF III grant, please contact Cindy Anderson at (724) 847-6543 or 
caanders@geneva.edu. 

In His Service, 

 


